
 

   
    

 

  
      
              

              

    

 
 

   

  

 
 

  

                
                 

   

 
 

               

 

  

 

  

       

Brenda Kelly 

From: Minister Foley's Office <noreplymfo-dcya@corr.cloud.gov.ie> 
Sent: Wednesday 28 May 2025 10:05 
To: Brenda Kelly 
Subject: DCDE-MFO-01722-2025 

** Caution - External Email ** 
This email originated from outside Kilkenny County Council. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognise the sender and know that the content is safe. 

28th May 2025 

Brenda Kelly 

Brenda.Kelly@kilkennycoco.ie 

Dear Brenda, 

On behalf of Norma Foley TD, Minister for Children, Disability and Equality, I wish to acknowledge 
receipt and thank you for your letter on behalf of Kilkenny CC concerning a shortage of community 
based childcare. 

Your correspondence is receiving attention and a further reply will issue as soon as possible. 

Yours sincerely, 

Cian Warfield 

Private Secretary to Minister Norma Foley TD 
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